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We would be grateful if you would take a few minutes to fill out this questionnaire.
Please complete in block capitals

Personal lnformation:

Title: Name:
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Address:

Postcode:

Email:

So we can understand what is important in the proposals, we would like to know more about you:
Are you Male or Female?

Male n emale n
Please indicate your age range:

under25 t] 2s-44 n +s-o+ E 65andor"rE Prefernottoanswern

Our Proposals

Following today's session, do you support our approach to improving the entrance to The Spires by removing
the rotunda and creating a new street?

Yes tr No n undecided n
Of the two options, which did you prefer?

Option 1 - Retention of the spires n Option 2 - Removal of the spires tr

Are there any other features which should be incorporated into the scheme?

ln relation to the design, do you agree with the following issues?

Strongly A ^-^^ i,r^, ,*tar F*^^^ ,AF Strongly
Agree Agree Neutral Disagree ;t;;I""

The shopping centre needs to be improved to n n n tr trprovide a high quality shopping environment. H
The shopping centre needs improving to support n tr tr n trthe wider retailing offer within Barnet.
lmprovements to the High Street are required to n n tr n trcreate a better shopping environment.

The spires should be retained. nnrntr
A new entrance to the shopping centre is needed n n tr tr Ito help draw people into the centre.
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What type of retailing do you think Barnet needs to support future growth? BAII-\ E]'

What draws you to Barnet for your shopping?

W
N

Where else do you shop, and what do you like about the environment there?

Do you feel that the proposals will make a positive contribution towards the High Street?

Yes tr No tr undecided t]

Please use the space below to write any additional comments:

Thank you for your comments and taking the time to complete this feedback form. This information will be used
to inform the design process and the content of the planning application.

P/ease return this form to the Centre Management office (Located adjacent to Unit 13)
or email your form / commenfs fo.' thespires@montagu-evans.co.uk by 26 February.

Your details will remain confidential and will not be passed to any third pafty.
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